
 

 

CUTLINE: Students who completed the Basic Peace Officers Training Program at Southern State Community 
College include: (l-r) Chansellor D. Stroud of Clarksville, Kelly L. Grogan of Wilmington, Cambriah J. Shelton of 
Leesburg, and Ryan O. Coleman of Greenfield 
 

SSCC Basic Peace Officers complete training 
  
                The cadets of Southern State Community College’s Basic Peace Officers Training 
Program were recognized at a special ceremony held December 16 at the college’s Fayette 
Campus in Washington Court House. 
            Four cadets were recognized for completing the s



           An award for outstanding academic performance was presented to Cambriah Shelton. 
            In recognition of outstanding psychological survival fortitude, Kelly Grogan was 
presented the Fighting Spirit Award, in memory of Sgt. Tim Fryer. 
            In recognition of outstanding handgun performance, Chansellor Stroud was presented the 
Top Gun Award, in memory of Dep. Harry Smithson. 
            In recognition of maintaining outstanding physical condition, Ryan Coleman was 
presented the Physical Fitness Award, in memory of Davide A. Soprano. 

Most coursework for the training program takes place at Southern State’s Fayette 

http://www.sscc.edu/peaceofficer/index.shtml

